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DEPARTMENT OF R ADIOLOGICAL SCIENCES

NUCLE AR MEDICINE DIVISION

March 15, 1989

Mr. Ed. Kline
Inspector
N.R.C.

Dear Mr. Kline:

Today I was notified by Mr. Santiago Gomez of your visit for
tomorrow March 16, 1989. Unfortunately, I am flying today to Baltimore
for a training at John llopkins University.

As the director of the Nuclear Medicine Division, I had a special
interest in being available for your visit. I completed the draft of
the misadministration report and the minutes of the staff meeting done
when I was notified of the event. Reinstructions to personnel and
medicine staff were done.

Cordially yours,

ky <b k:
Frieda Silva de Roldin, MD

Director

Nuclear Medicine Division
nre

i

9404140151 930614
PDR FOIA
VAZGUEZ93-312 PDR


